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NVlROMENTAL PROTECION AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT
Permitting, Licensing and Consumer Protection
1 North University Drive, Box 302, Planlation, Florida 33324, 954-765-4400, Fax 954-765-4574

August 8, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

The Broward County Central Examining Board of Enginecred Construction Trades was contacted
regarding the need for a license for certain services for cleaning and video inspections of storm
drains. This correspondence is in reference to a request for a letter clarifying licensing.

At this time there are no existing licensing requirements to clean and video inspect storm drains,
where no construction is to be performed. However, where any type of construction including repair,
modification or addition to an existing system is to be performed an appropriate license would be
required.

As a point of information, the Broward County Engineering Licensing Board is in the process of
rewriting the Engineering Construction element of Broward County Chapter 9. These revisions will
include licensing provisions for performing cleaning, video inspection and sewer rehabilitation
methods.

Very truly yours;
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Astley™ dne, Vice Chair

Broward Coundy Central Examining Board of Engineered Construction Trades
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